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ACC NCR Nonprofit Year-in-Review & 2024 Forecast

 

Perkins Coie Partner Richard Sevcik took part in an ACC NCR Nonprofit 'Year-in-Review & 2024 Forecast'
panel. This program looked back on 2023, summarized legal issues and developments for tax-exempt
organizations, and described current trends that could affect operations in 2024. Practitioners discussed various
topics including:

Election Year Issues
Key Court Cases
FARA Update
TCPA/Robocall Update
Application of Corporate Transparency Act to Exempt Organizations and their Affiliates
Regulatory Guidance on Donor Advised Funds
Advantages and Disadvantages of Delaware nonstock corporations and D.C. Not-For-Profit Corporations

https://perkinscoie.com/insights-search?f[0]=insights_type:3
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